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CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

May 17, 2022 
 

Agenda Item:  4.2 
 
Subject:  Approval of Agreement for Establishment of Accredited Basic Law Enforcement 

Academy and Courses Extension for 2022-2023 Academic Year between 
Alameda County Sheriff's Office and Chabot-Las Positas Community College 
District, Chabot College 

 
 
Background:   The Chabot-Las Positas Community College District, in partnership with the 
Alameda County Sheriff’s Office, has offered a Sheriff’s Academy with accredited courses in 
basic law enforcement and specialty law enforcement courses since 1999. The program is a vital 
educational experience for law enforcement professionals in Alameda County and continues as 
one of the many workforce programs for the District. 
 
The district and the Alameda Sheriff’s Office have an agreement dated March 1, 2020 through 
June 30, 2022 with an opportunity for three one-year extensions through 2025, unless terminated 
sooner and was Board approved on June 16, 2020 under Agenda Item 4.8. The district and the 
Alameda Sheriff’s Office have agreed to extend the Sheriff’s Academy agreement for one year. 
The agreement allows for further extension of this agreement on page 8 Section V. A. under the 
title, “Duration of Agreement.” The district and the Alameda Sheriff’s Office will work on 
updates for the agreement during the 2022-2023 Academic Year. 
 
Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Agreement for 
Establishment of Accredited Basic Law Enforcement Academy and Courses Extension for 2022-
2023 Academic Year between the Alameda County Sheriff’s Office and Chabot-Las Positas 
Community College District, Chabot College, for the period of July 1, 2022 through June 30, 
2023 with an opportunity for two additional one-year extensions through 2025, unless terminated 
sooner. It is further recommended that the Board authorizes the Vice Chancellor of Business 
Services to execute the agreement on behalf of the district. 


